STRATFORD UPON AVON & DISTRICT AIRGUN LEAGUE

Final agreed Minutes of the Delegates Meeting held on Tuesday 6th December 2022
at Binton Social Club 8pm

Meeting opened 8.05pm
Attendees, Will C, Steve R, Nick W, Steve H, Paul C, Graham E, Alan

1. Apologies from R Groom, J Langford, A Smith, J Smith, A Clarke

2. Minutes of Last Meeting on 1.11.22 were agreed. One matter arising was the policy for lead pellet recycling. R
Groom

3. Treasurer’s Report (S Ray)

The change of signatories process is progressing with Lloyds bank and we have confirmation that all forms have
been processed except for N Williams who will chase at the earliest opportunity.

Competition entry fees of £27 were received from the Ladies, Youths and Snapshot competitions.

Affiliation Insurance premium cost of £225 is due plus Blue Fin. The cost of the latter is to be confirming and was
£70 last year.

The cash book balance stands at £3,542.52

4. Chairman’s/Match Secretary’s Report

a) Snap Shoot. There were 27 entries for the Snap Shoot and the results were :

3rd place Ben Hodges, 2nd place Stephen Hooper, 1St place Andy Smith

b) Ladies competition. The results were :

3rd place Jo Langford, 2nd place Heather Martin, 1St place Sammy Putnam

c) Youth competition. The results were :

3rd place Ryan Slade, an place Matt Hemmings, 1St place Stephen Hooper

d) Interleague. Stratford won the first leg of the Interleague competition against Evesham which included a possible

from Andy Smith. Scores were Evesham 241 V Stratford 257. The return leg will be held on 23rd January at

Snitterfield Sports Club

e) Pairs Competition. Entries for the pairs competition should be submitted for the next meeting. The competition will
be held on 2nd February at Snitterfield

It was noted that the use of multiple targets at Snitterfield worked well from a safety perspective with markers calling
out target A, B or C with scores.

5. Safety & Safeguarding (RG) — no items raised (RG absent)
Again, a reminder to place gun cases behind the shooting line.

6. LDC Review no items raised
7. AOB.

. League fees are due in January for the 2023 year and a form is ready on the SAGL website and members
will be emailed advising them the location and password for the form. Members can pay cash to their team
captain or do an online bank transfer.

. The meeting wishes to remind all league members to obey basic gun safety procedures following a recent
incident at Binton where one team member was observed waving around a replica gun on the basis that the
safety catch was on. All members are reminded not to bring non league rifles to league events.

d

Next meeting Tuesday 3 January 8pm at Binton. Meeting closed at 8.37pm



